
To:  College of Allied Health 

Date:  April 3, 2020 

Subject: Course Delivery Summer 2020 

 

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 

Our College is committed to protecting the health, safety, and well-being of our campus 

community.  We have taken several steps to minimize congregation of faculty, staff, and 

students, and will continue to respond with your best interests in mind. 

All face-to-face lecture courses in the College of Allied Health (OKC and Tulsa 

campuses) will be offered in an online learning format for the Summer 2020 

semester. 

Laboratory courses and clinical courses present a particular challenge, so please be 

patient as we work through these challenges.  We will NOT offer laboratory courses 

in a face-to-face format in the Summer 2020 semester, and alternative teaching 

options for laboratory courses are being pursued. 

Each course instructor is responsible to determine their online approach to course 

delivery.  As faculty have done for the Spring semester, they will continue to keep their 

office hours virtually and to be responsive to student concerns.  Faculty will 

communicate course details directly with their students.   

The OUHSC campuses, both in OKC and in Tulsa, are open at this time.  However, in 

order to follow social distancing practices, the College recommends that students 

minimize all visits to campus.  Faculty and staff have been notified by their supervisors 

regarding telecommuting.  Please try to conduct business via telephone, text, email, or 

Zoom, even if you are in the building, to practice social distancing. 

Thank you all for your understanding and flexibility.  Wash your hands, practice social 

distancing, avoid groups of people, and take care of one another as we confront this 

unprecedented health crisis together. 

I am so impressed with how patient, kind and understanding each of you has been 

toward each other during this distressing time.  Hang in there. 

 

Allen Knehans, PhD 

Dean, College of Allied Health 

Stuart C. Miller Professor of Allied Health 

1200 N. Stonewall Avenue, Suite 3150 

Oklahoma City, OK  73117-1215 

405-271-2288 

    


